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Electoral Commissions to discuss national electoral 
roll platform 
 
On Friday 26 November, the Victorian Parliament’s Electoral Matters Committee will hold a 
public hearing on whether Victoria should participate in a national electoral roll platform. 
 
The online hearing will be live streamed on Parliament’s website from 12:30 pm to 4:30 pm. 

It will feature representatives from the Electoral Commissions of South Australia, New South 
Wales, Victoria and Australia. 

Also presenting will be the Office of the Victorian Information Commissioner. 

The inquiry is considering the possible benefits and risks of moving to a national electoral roll 
platform. Among other matters, the Committee will consider any implications for the 
independence of the Victorian Electoral Commission and any impacts on the security and 
integrity of Victoria’s electoral system. 
 
The hearing schedule is available on the Committee’s website. 
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